Eafieg Al oy Ldaminge Unknown

Y1 Phonic screening check unannounced visits

21 May 2024

The phonic screening check will be taking place during the week of 10 - 14 June 2024.
Ealing has a statutory responsibility to monitor its implementation in 10% of schools. These visits will be unannounced.

In order to ensure, if your school is selected for a visit, that the check can be observed, please could you email your timetables to the address below for the
week clearly showing when the screening checks will be taking place by Friday 24 May.

Monitoring visits will either be conducted by Jo Heffer or Sue Stanley.
Further information

If you have any queries, please contact Jo Heffer at hefferj@ealing.gov.uk or 07974 074571.
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